
 

 
 

Date: 10th March 2022 

 

Dear Shri Ajit Parundekar, 

 

I am proud to inform you that KIGG has been selected at the ‘Virtual Global Centre 

of Excellence’ by India’s premier institution in Power Sector POWERGRID Ltd., for our two 

products Single Phase and Three Phase Reference Standard Meter for power and energy. 

These products were selected after a thorough evaluation by Ministry of Power and KPMG. 

 

I would like to express my deep & sincere gratitude and appreciation for the finest, 

elegant and scalable design you have made for these two products which has made KIGG 

stand out at the POWERGRID Centre of Excellence in the Innovation.  Your professionalism 

and efforts are highly commendable with a first time right design, certification and on time 

delivery of such a complicated product comprising of  complex measurement combined with 

DLMS, GPS , Communication and Cloud capability. Our past supply of large quantity of 

these standards on field has been working reliably and helped our customers a lot. 

 

We received a lot of compliments from our various stake holders and they expressed a 

great amount of disbelief that this product is designed and manufactured in India. It has made 

them very proud that products designed developed and manufactured in India have excelled 

international standards in terms of performance and build quality. Despite of our company 

having British origin I am proud that we made no mistake in selecting you as our design 

partner and taking a decision to design and develop a product in India now proven to be at par 

to German and Swiss brands. This product will be promoted internationally by our parent 

company KIGG Ltd United Kingdom. We have applied for patent also. 

 

 

I sincerely hope that we will pursue our efforts to excel in this field and hope for a 

long term association with you. 

 

Thank You and Warm Regards 

 

 

 

Mrs. Anuradha Beri 

Managing Director 

KIGG Systems India Pvt Ltd  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 
 

 

 

     Date: 10th March 2022 
 
Dear Ajit, 
 
I am very glad that KIGG is at the Centre of Innovation Park at the Global Centre of 
Excellence by POWERGRID Ltd., for our Single Phase and Three Phase Reference Standard 
Meter for power and energy. It was a tough evaluation. 
 
I sincerely thank you for all your sweat and blood and your personal attention to the 
product development. I am proud that we made no mistake in working with you and taking 
a call to fully design, develop and manufacture these products in India and I am pleased to 
see the products performing at par with our international competitors and in fact excelling 
in some areas. It was never believed that such a complex product with IoT capabilities can 
ever be done in India but our trust and faith and your dedication has proved it wrong. 
 
We have applied for patent for this product. 
 
Let us together keep taking on impossible tasks and dream of a leading global brand in the 
near future. 
 
Let us play our little role in putting India on a global map in our niche sector dominated by 
German and Swiss brands. 
 
Warm Regards 
 
 
Mr. Jagdish Chitre 
Chairman 
KIGG Systems Pvt Ltd./KIGG Group 
 
 
 
 


